
You're Invited to Our Exclusive Wine Tasting 

Event! 

Dear Club Members, 

We are excited to announce a delightful evening of wine tasting that will take place on: 

Date: Saturday, October 14, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Location: The Grand Hall, 123 Vineyard Lane, Wineville 

Join us for an evening filled with exquisite wines, gourmet pairings, and great company. Our 

sommelier will guide you through a selection of wines from various regions. 

Event Highlights: 

• Wine tastings from renowned vineyards. 

• Educational presentation on wine selection and pairings. 

• Delicious hors d'oeuvres to complement your tasting experience. 

Please RSVP by October 7, 2023, to reserve your spot. You can reply to this email or contact us 

at (555) 123-4567. 

We look forward to a wonderful evening of wine and camaraderie! 

Cheers, 

The Wine Club Committee 


